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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
On 4 September the Committee met with representatives from Anchor Trust, 
and North Star and Fabrick Housing Groups, and received evidence on the 
future plans of locally based RSLs. 
 
The Committee met on 25 September in order to consider the evidence 
received during the review, and draft recommendations.  The results of the 
survey of those Housing Associations which have a presence in the Borough 
were distributed to Members ahead of the meeting.      
 
The final report is due to be agreed at a meeting on 16 October.   
 
 
 
Timescale for review 
 
The review is scheduled to report to Cabinet in November.  Following 
confirmation of the Committee’s 08-09 Work Programme by Executive 
Scrutiny on 1 April, the next major review for this Committee is due to be 
‘Neighbourhood Policing/Neighbourhood Watch/Outward facing aspects of 
CCTV’. 
 
 
Monitoring 
 
There are no monitoring reports due for this Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 


